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Wyatt, Rosie

From: donlauritson@icloud.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 12:15 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Park Avenue Trail

City Council Members, 
 
Please support OpƟons A or B for this trail segment.  It will be a great improvement to this area and is superior to the 
opƟon south of the rail line.   
 
The Countywide Rail Trail Project is long-range in nature and various trail segments will be planned and constructed a 
different Ɵmes.  Future construcƟon of a trail connecƟon bridge across Soquel Creek will give pedestrians and bikes an 
opƟon to avoid Capitola Village.   
 
Thanks for your consideraƟon, 
 
Don Lauritson  
34 year resident of mid County  


